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I support this legislation as it is important for all students in Oregon to be protected 

from discrimination and harassment.  

The fight for civil rights doesn't have an invisible finish line. Students and faculty 

should be free from discrimination in school, assigning someone to investigate these 

issues on a local level makes sense. This lightens the load from other areas in the 

district.  

 

I urge you to vote in favor of HB 2281 


